68 Parker Street,
London WC2B 5QB
Secretary: Susie Miller

Hi there,

No sooner had 1 stated quite dlearly in my fan club newsletter for Dcmm um
we couldn't publish details of I'lwm David is going to be than he decides n
wmr lnd it doesn't matter any

ut please don't be downhwll‘dbe ause, of course, David will be coming to
mu country again very shortly. He'll certainly be flying in for the release iy 1
next LP which is due out in the New Year. But the same message still applies. [
ou do find out where David is staying, please don't pass it on to all your friends
cause otherwise It makes it impossible for him Lo stay in that place again. Far
better ta'keep it to yourself and then [ am quite certain that David will be only
100 happy to talk Lo you if he gots the chance.

David's new releases have gained him a whole lot of new fans. Of course, he's
always held the loyalty of thousands of people in this country and overseas, who
have stayed with him throughout the ups and downs that any superstar has to go
through to stay at the top. But the number of people who have discovered David
for the first time during his last visit and through his recent recordings have been
quite extraordinary. I have crrwnly noticed the difference.

It's tremendously encours of course, because I remember the time only &
year ago when we didn’t real i it Tl ool e
recording studio again. His whole future was a question mark. He could easily
have decided to return to a full-time acting career or gone into films, or merely
stayed ot home and worked on his lifestory - and what faseinating information
that will contain when it eventually appears.

If you haven't got a fan club wallet, then you can still send in for one. All you
have (o do is to enclose a postal order for 85p, together with your name and
address (printed very clearly In block capitals, please) to me at the address above
and I'll send a wallet off to you as soon as possible.

By the wy please don't forget that it's always most important that you print

your name and address very clearly on anything you send to us. I know | keep
tepeating \ng thie, but I’ s34 surprising the number of letters we receive containing
toney an & eqest Lor varios e, ke back kses nd photos, with 0o ame
or address (o send them

i) T Eatani s o 1t skarwing o Footac me. it Ehafe
current addresses: Christine Sakowicz, formerly of Worsley, Manchester, Cheryl
Brothwood of Wirral, Cheshire and Lynne Richards of Wilmslow, Cheshire.

Swai




